From:
James Arvanitakis [kickback@start.com.au]

Sent:
Monday, 19 March 2001 5:47 PM

To:
eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject:
Public Inquiry into Universities

To whom it may concern

I write this as part of the public inquiry into the quality of universities and the affects of funding cuts.  It is of grave concern that while federal government’s discuss the need for a more educated workforce, we are seeing funding cuts that directly impact the quality of education to those who represent Australia’s long-term future.

The result of the funding cuts can be seen in over-crowding of classes, difficult access to education by increasing fees and debt burdens on students, and a lack of services offered to students, such as child care.

The time has come to reverse this trend and increase spending on universities.  This should not be focussed only on the economic and business courses, but also the humanities, sciences and the arts.  A university education is not about recalling a management theory, but building critical thinking, a point echoed by great political leaders, business leaders and community leaders.  Further, universities must remain independent think tanks for the Australian community rather than rely on corporate funding.  Only will this ensure that the universities are to the benefit to the Australian community, as well as the international community that we are increasingly answerable to in a globalised world.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0421068167.

Yours faithfully

James Arvanitakis

_
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